Thomas Ackerman
111 Acorn Rd
Memphis, TN 6482
215-335-7862
December 12, 2022
United States Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS)
Re: Recommendation Letter for Immigration for Carlton Gomez

Honorable Immigration Judge,
My name is Thomas Ackerman, American citizen, and it is with great pleasure that I am writing this letter in support of my good friend and neighbor, Carlton Gomez. I met Mr. Gomez when he first moved into the house next to mine and, from the beginning we immediately formed a good friendship. His talent as a carpenter were the perfect companion to my blacksmith business, and for the last three years we established a partnership that's become a staple in our community.
Since before we started our partnership, Carlton proved to be a positive influence in the community, as well as an example of hard work and service to others. He has always put forth his talents whenever our neighbors have had some issue with or are in need of some carpentry work, for example fixing chairs, tables, doors and even taking commissions from people who have been looking for a specific woodwork for their homes.
As if that weren't enough, he took the liberty of sound-proofing his basement so that his work never disturbs me or the rest of the neighbors. He's a respectful man and who's earned the respect and trust of all around him, myself included, and the best partner I could have ever hoped for.
I plead you consider granting him a renewal of his work visa, if he were to have to go back to Argentina, you'd be depriving an entire community of one of its cornerstones. Not to mention the financial and emotional impact this would have on his lovely family, whom I also hold dear, and my own business, which has seen a considerable worth ever since we started collaborating.
Carlton is an exemplary man and given the opportunity, I have no doubts that he would continue to be an asset to those around him, a devoted father and spouse, and a true testament of where hard work and a good soul can bring a man in this world. I strongly believe his presence makes this country a better place for people willing to put in their best effort and for the future Americans his children will certainly grow up to be. Given time, it would be my honor to support his plead for citizenship if he desires to do so.
Feel free to contact me if you need more information or any further reference at: 215-335-7862 or via mail to: t.ackerman@steelmillworks.com
Sincerely,

Thomas Ackerman
